

5 December 2023

Dear Families,

We are writing to advise that Mrs Liviana Daniele has been appointed as the Deputy Principal Head of Glenroy Campus commencing in 2024.

Liviana has been a staff member of the College for 25 years and during this time has held various leadership positions including Head of Learning, Year Level Coordinator, Acting Head of Broadmeadows Campus and most recently Coordinator of Students Years 11 and 12. Liviana has completed a Bachelor of Education, Postgraduate Diploma in Educational Studies, a Postgraduate Certificate in Curriculum and Leadership and a Master of Education.

We wish Liviana all the best in her new position.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Erin Bonavia

Deputy Principal

Head of Broadmeadows Campus

Mr Stuart Harrison

Deputy Principal

Head of Glenroy Campus